
 

 

«Add1» 
«Add2»  
«Add3» 
«Add4» 
«Add5» 
«Add6» 
«Add7»  
 

  

Your ref:   
My ref:  H/TRO1245/01 

Date:  28 November 2019 
  

 
Dear «Sig1» 
 
BIRDCROFT LANE, WALKERINGHAM – PROPOSED ONE WAY STR EET AND NO ENTRY 
PROHIBITION OFF BECKINGHAM ROAD 
PUBLIC CONSULTATION – TRO 1245 
 
Via East Midlands Ltd, working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council, is proposing to 
introduce a prohibition of entry from Beckingham Road into Birdcroft Lane in Walkeringham. The 
prohibition is being introduced to stop right turning vehicles from waiting on Beckingham Road before 
turning into Birdcroft Lane as waiting vehicles are not easily seen by approaching traffic. The visibility 
of the turning vehicles is restricted by the bends to the north and south of the junction. It is anticipated 
that the number of vehicles wanting to turn will increase due to the construction of additional 
residential properties on Birdcroft Lane. In addition to the no entry it is proposed to make the east to 
west section of Birdcroft Lane a one way street from the corner towards Beckingham Road. 
 
The restriction would be signed with new no entry signs at the junction of Birdcroft Lane and 
Beckingham Road and a one way sign on the corner of Birdcroft Lane. 
 
Before proceeding further with the proposed one way and no entry restriction, I wish to consider the 
views of residents and organisations who may be interested in this matter. If your comments are in 
the form of an objection to the proposals and if they cannot be resolved, they will be reported through 
the County Council’s procedures at the appropriate time. Any observations on these proposals 
should reach me by 10th January 2020 in writing (address at bottom of letter) or by e-mail. 
 
Yours «sig2»  

 
Jeff Burton 
Senior Improvements Officer 
Tel: (0115) 9772505 
Email: TMconsultation@viaem.co.uk 
 
 

 


